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End of Life (EOL) Notice 
10th June 2019 

To our Valued Customers: 

The integrated ‘black chip’ antenna utilised in the following 5 part numbers has been made EOL by the vendor 
impacting Laird’s future ability to manufacture these specific SKUs. Laird is committed to long term supply and 
support of our industrial modules portfolio and is offering a LTB (Last Time Buy) opportunity as detailed below.  
Additionally, the table outlines the possible alternative module within our RM024 series product range.  

Please note the RM024 Series modules using external antennas are active and orderable.  

 

Discontinued  Description Possible Alternative 

RM024-S10-M-20 RAMP 2.4GHz, SMT, 10mW Multiple ANT, Module  

RM024-S10-M-30 RAMP 2.4GHz, SMT, 10mW Multiple ANT, Module RM024-S10-C-30 

RM024-S125-M-30 RAMP 2.4GHz, SMT, 125mW Multiple ANT, Module RM024-S125-C-30 

RM024-P10-M-30 RAMP 2.4GHz, Pluggable, 10mW Multiple ANT, Module RM024-P10-C-30 

RM024-P125-M-30 RAMP 2.4GHz, Pluggable, 125mW Multiple ANT, Module RM024-P125-C-30 

Laird is pleased to offer a last-time buy opportunity to customers for the part number referenced above. The last 
time buy (LTB) purchase orders must be placed by August 30th, 2019.  Last time buy purchase orders are non-
cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) and all units must be shipped from Laird by August 30th, 2020.  If you 
purchase through one of our distribution partners, please ensure the orders are sent to them by August 
10th so they in turn can place the relevant orders with us by August 30th. 

 

Laird also provides two development platforms that support the RM024 product range:- 

 

▪ DVK-RM024-CE (includes module part # RM024-P10-M-30) 

▪ DVK-RM024-FCC (includes module part # RM024-P125-M-30) 

 

Laird will continue to supply these DVKs but will replace the included affected modules with alternative drop in 
solutions that support an external antenna connection, as opposed to the current integrated antenna variants. 
This change will be implemented in Q3 2019 and a supporting Product Change Notice (PCN) will be issued to 
cover this under the same part numbers. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions, please call your normal sales 
representative or one of our regional contact numbers below. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jonathan Kaye 
Senior Direct, Product Management 
Laird Connectivity  


